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October 12, 2020 

 
 
Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary  
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, N.E., Room 1A 
Washington, D.C.  20426 
 
 
Re:  WBI Energy Transmission, Inc. 

North Bakken Expansion Project, Supplemental Information 
Docket No. CP20-52-000 
Docket No. CP20-52-001 
Supplemental Minor Route Variation Information 

 
Dear Ms. Bose: 
 
WBI Energy Transmission, Inc. (WBI Energy), herewith submits supplemental information in 
the above referenced dockets to assist Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC or 
Commission) staff in the preparation of the environmental assessment for the North Bakken 
Expansion Project (Project).  

On September 11, 2020, WBI Energy filed supplemental Project information which included 
several proposed minor route variations reflected in Table 10.6.3-1 of Resource Report 10 since 
the submittal of WBI Energy’s February 14, 2020 Application.  These minor route variations 
were also depicted on a Project map set filed on October 5, 2020 in response to FERC’s 
September 25, 2020 environmental information request.  The Project map set was included as 
General Request No. 1 Attachment – Project Map Set Depicting Alignment and Workspace 
Changes Between the February 14, 2020 FERC Application and September 11, 2020 
Supplemental Filing (“CUI//PRIV – DO NOT RELEASE”).  

No new landowners will be affected by any of the minor route variations.  WBI Energy 
contacted those landowners associated with a minor route variation where additional survey 
work was required to discuss the route variation and obtain survey permission.  WBI Energy will 
discuss minor route variations that did not require additional survey work with the affected 
landowners during the easement negotiation process currently underway. 

Pursuant to 18 CFR § 385.2010 of the Commission’s regulations, copies of this filing are being 
served to each person whose name appears on the official service list for this proceeding. 

1250 West Century Avenue 
Mailing Address: 
P.O. Box 5601 
Bismarck, ND 58506-5601 
(701) 530-1600 

http://wss.mduresources.com/sites/wbih/companylogos/WBIETranLogo.jpg


 

Should you have any questions or comments regarding this filing, please call the undersigned at 
(701) 530-1563.   

        Sincerely, 
 
        /s/ Lori Myerchin 
 
        Lori Myerchin 

Director, Regulatory Affairs and  
Transportation Services  

 

Courtesy Copies:  
Dawn Ramsey, FERC Environmental Project Manager  
Shannon Crosley, FERC Environmental Deputy Project Manager 
Official Service List  

  
  



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

 I hereby certify that I have this day served the foregoing document upon each person 
designated on the official service list compiled by the Secretary in this proceeding. 
 
 Dated this 12th day of October 2020. 
 
 
 
 
     By__/s/ Lori Myerchin_________________ 
     Lori Myerchin 

Director, Regulatory Affairs  
and Transportation Services 
WBI Energy Transmission, Inc. 
1250 West Century Avenue 
Bismarck, ND 58503 
Telephone:  (701) 530-1563 
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